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Circular No: 2350 

Refers to: www.fca.org.uk/publication/feedback/fs19-05.pdf 
www.fca.org.uk/publication/feedback/fs19-05-annexes.pdf 

Committees: Financial Services Regulation Sub-Committee 

Date:  October 8th 2019 

Our Ref: JM/JB 4.17.2 
 
 
 
Dear Colleagues, 

PLEASE RESPOND BY 1600, OCTOBER 9TH 2019: DRAFT SPP RESPONSE - FCA FEEDBACK 
STATEMENT ON COMPETITION IN NON-WORKPLACE PENSIONS 

We have prepared a draft response to FCA’s feedback statement on competition in non-workplace 
pensions, based on comments from Joanne Hull. 

The draft response is available here.  Please let us have any comments by 1600, WEDNESDAY, 
OCTOBER 9TH 2019.  
 
 
Regards 
 
 
 
 
John Mortimer 
Secretary  
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